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Dear Dr. Hemant Jadhav

We express our sincere gratitude to you for taking out time from your busy schedule to
participate in our BOS Meeting held on 6" May 2023. The meeting was a great success.

We would like to inform you that all the inputs received from members/ stakeholders have been
presented before the Academic Council. The changes approved by the Academic Council and
endorsed by the Board of Management will be implemented in the curriculum from the
forthcoming sessions, as per the proposal.

We truly appreciate your support and hope to continue to collaborate with you in the future as
well so as to enable us to enrich our syllabus from time to time. We thank you once again for
your time and valuable inputs.

Best Regards,
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Dr. Jagannath Sahoo
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Dear Dr Rahul Somani

We express our sincere gratitude to you for taking out time from your busy schedule to
participate in our BOS Meeting held on 6™ May 2023. The meeting was a great success.

We would like to inform you that all the inputs received from members/ stakeholders have been
presented before the Academic Council. The changes approved by the Academic Council and
endorsed by the Board of Management will be implemented in the curriculum from the
forthcoming sessions, as per the proposal.

We truly appreciate your support and hope to continue to collaborate with you in the future as
well so as to enable us to enrich our syllabus from time to time. We thank you once again for
your time and valuable inputs.

Best Regards,
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